
 
 
From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 02 April 2020 13:20 
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning application comment was submitted for P200755/F 

 

The following is a comment on application 'P200755/F' by 'Helen Tinson, 
Clerk to Fownhope Parish Council' 

Nature of feedback: Support the application 

 
Comment:  

The Planning Group for Fownhope Parish Council has considered this 
application and is minded to support it. It was noted that none feel they have 
the relevant expertise to make specific comment, therefore it is assumed this 
new drainage system will not overwhelm existing drainage. 
 
Concerns were raised regarding the passage of water and the route it will 
follow when it leaves the pond. It was brought to the notice of the council that 
a great deal of water currently comes off the hill and onto the land surrounding 
the Mill Farm properties and it is assumed that solutions to this will be 
considered.  
 
Finally, we should appreciate some explanation in due course of the proposed 
system and final description of materials to be used and plans for orchard 
replacement, as described in the approved plans. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Helen 
Last name: Tinson, Clerk to Fownhope Parish Council 

Telephone: [Response - Telephone] 
Email: fownhopeclerk@hotmail.com 

Postcode:  
Address:  

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:  

Link Id: 
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_ap
plication_search/details?id=200755 
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